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6 March 2010  
 
Ms Naomi Bleeser 
Committee Secretary  
Community Affairs Legislation Committee 
PO 6100  
Parliament House  
Canberra ACT 2600 
http://www.aph.gov.au 
community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Bleeser  
 
Invitation to Comment on Health Practitioner Regulation (Consequential Amendments) 
Bill 2010  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the regulation that is currently before the Community 
Affairs Legislation Committee. The Australian Society of Anaesthetists has reviewed the draft 
legislation.  
 
Rather than replicate the complete submission by the Australian Medical Association the 
Australian Society of Anaesthetists wishes to endorse the submission by Dr Andrew Pesce, the 
President of the Australian Medical Association made to the Community Affairs Legislation 
Committee 26 March 2010.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Dr Elizabeth Feeney 
ASA PRESIDENT 
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